
 
 

Date: 

 

Address: 

 

 

Re: Township of Lanark Highlands Application for Amendment to MECP ECA # A451403 

 

 

On behalf of the Township of Lanark Highlands, please be advised that the Township is applying 

for an expansion of its landfill site located at McDonald’s Corners, 800 10th Concession, 

Dalhousie and is submitting an application to amend its Environment Compliance Approval No. 

A451403 to accommodate an expansion of the site for additional disposal capacity.  

 

The Township has engaged exp. Engineering Consultants to fulfil the Ministry of Environment, 

Conservation and Parks (MECP) requirements to establish additional disposal capacity for its 

existing landfill site which is close to capacity. The Township is proposing to expand the 

landfill’s existing volume of 62,000 m3 by approximately 40,000 m3 which will provide 8 more 

years of disposal volume. The preferred design, shown on the following page, expands the current 

landfill site vertically by approximately 2 metres but does not extend the current footprint. 

Studies completed confirm the site can continue to operate as a natural attenuating landfill and 

identified a number of mitigation measures to be enacted if the site were to exhibit any negative 

impacts to the environment, over its lifetime.  The Site will continue to manage only non-

hazardous municipal solid waste and the current daily volume and type of waste allowed for 

disposal and the Site’s operations will not change.  

 

If you have concerns regarding the proposal, please send written comments within 15 days of 

receipt of this notice to: 

 

Supervisor/Part V Director, Waste Approvals, Environmental Approvals Branch, Ministry of the 

Environment and Climate Change, 135 St. Clair Avenue West, 1st. Floor, Toronto, Ontario, M4V 

1P5. 

 

If you wish to receive further information regarding the proposed expansion please contact the 

Town of Lanark Highlands. 

 



Location of Landfill Site and Proposed Landfill Footprint Expansion 

    

 
 


